
 

Service Award Recipients: 

 Jerry Coulter—10 Years 

 Brian Davis—10 Years 

 Armond Harvey—5 Years 

Oxidation Ditch Repair 

Career Day at GES 

    Happy Birthday! 

Eddie Denson 

Lonnie Hanna 

Randy Hogan 

Jerod Martin 

James Minchew 

Michael Newbill 

Brandon Robinson 

Jackson County Utility Authority 

News Splash January 2020 

Mr. Justin Hayes, pictured above second from left, attended Gautier Elementary Schools Career Day. Justin is a pump  

station operator and here he was able to inform his son’s classroom the work he performs at JCUA. He was among  many 

other professionals from around the county who participated in GES’s career day, so thank you to Justin for informing the    

students about his role  at JCUA!  

Chris Smith and Michael Newbill of the Maintenance Department helped repair the oxidation ditch problem at the Gautier 

Treatment Plant. They are seen here assisting with the installation of new rotor blades. Thanks for your hard work guys! 

Congratulations to Ethan Bosarge 

for being named the new Retail 

Supervisor! 

Congratulations to Jesse Spear for 

being named the new  Collection     

System Supervisor! 

Congratulations to Armond Harvey 

for being named the new Project 

Coordinator I ! 


